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Thank you for supporting TiC and wishing you a Merry Christmas. Your support has helped: 

 Our newest project giving street children in India mats so that they can still attend outdoor 

schools during the monsoon season 

 800 children in Malawi, 42 in the Democratic Republic of Congo and 100 street children in Peru 

to attend school  

 Young people in Bosnia to run workshops for the community, including salsa, Spanish and art 

  Children in the Philippines to get literacy and numeracy skills, especially important in helping 

them cope with the devastation caused by the cyclone in November 2009  

 All supported children to benefit from TiC Turkey – educational gifts at Christmas. 

“The children are from very poor families and as State education is not free, they would not have 

been able to attend school. Thanks to continued generous support from TiC, forty two children 

participated in year three”. – Project Kinshasa, Democratic Republic of Congo. 

TiC has stunning postcards of the artwork produced by supported children, shown in the When I 

Grow Up  exhibition  (£3.50 for a pack of six) as well as a small number of paintings by the 

children (minimum donation £15 + p&p). Both the postcards and pictures make 

excellent Christmas presents - contact info@trustinchildren.org for details. 
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